
      

      

 

 
 
 

August 1, 2019 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to thank Gaylor Electric for delivering a successful project at 
TriStar Skyline Medical Center in Nashville, Tennessee. Throughout this project, the team 
worked hard to ensure a timely, cost effective, and quality driven completion.  
 
From the very beginning, Gaylor Electric’s ability to communicate with other contractors as 
team members created an environment of cooperation and success for all parties involved. 
They approached each situation with a fair and positive attitude and exhausted their crew’s 
capabilities for the benefit of the overall success of Skyline.   
 
Mid-project Gaylor had a change in management. On any jobsite, this kind of change is 
especially challenging, but your team gained their footing quickly and managed to stay on 
track. When trade coordination issues arose Gaylor was very responsive. What we 
appreciated most was having the whole team present at every coordination meeting - they 
always came to the table with real solutions.  
 
Overall, the Gaylor team demonstrated safe practices, helped to resolve conflicts in a 
professional manner, and put our client’s needs first. It would be our pleasure to work with 
them again in the future. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
Lucien Brandon 
Project Manager 
Batten | Shaw Construction 


